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SB 1029 should be called the "Porno Protection Bil," because that is the intent of this 

measure.   

School Boards should have and keep the authority to make these decisions on 

material independently and there are already laws against discrimination.   

This bill was submitted to appease a fringe group who are promoting the 

sexualization of children and anyone who votes for this immoral act is assisting in 

that exploitation.       

Vote NO on SB 1029.     


